
The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion launches survey for users of 
Parc Le 405  to prepare for summer 2023

Vaudreuil-Dorion, August 24, 2022 – As the summer programming at Parc Le 405  draws to a close, the 
City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion is already thinking about next summer, and is inviting all users of  the venue, 
residents and non-residents alike, to complete a short survey on their experience at Parc Le 405 this 
summer.

Visitors to the park have until September 30th to submit their suggestions to the Recreation and Culture 
Department to help inspire them as they work on the programming content for 2023 at Parc Le 405. The 
survey is available online on the City’s website under Recreation and Culture/Activities and Events/Le 
405.

Once again this year, Parc Le 405 was a huge success with citizens. Participation at the different evening 
activities such as improv nights, comedy and theme-inspired activities is proof  that Le 405 has become 
one of  the most popular summer destinations in Vaudreuil-Dorion. We urge the public not to miss the 
park’s final activities that will run until August 28th, including a performance by Light & Bubbly at Mon 
premier 405 and the Just for Laughs show (Thursday night), the Hommage au Cinéma night (Friday night), 
Yin Yang yoga (Saturday) and the family picnic (Sunday). On August 26, during the last thematic Friday, 
the Jazzband will revisit the soundtracks of  popular films and people will be invited to test their cinema-
tographic knowledge during animated quizzes.

The park and its facilities will remain accessible to the public during the fall. The game rental booth will 
be open on Saturdays and Sundays throughout September, from 12:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Programming for Parc Le 405 is available online on the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion’s website at 
ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca.
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